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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Amber Coller  

Address 
7185 HAWTHORNE RD 
LA PLATA, MD 20646-5726 

Phone 
3012667161  

Email 
erasetheworldonfire@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am a democrat that has moved back to Charles County in the past year. Throughout the implementation of the second mask 
mandate, I have supported small businesses in the county. However, my family and I are tired of our choice to not wear a mask 
being taken away by the commissioners. I am telling you this so you know that you will be hurting businesses in Charles County with 
the re-implementation of a mask mandate. The government should not be allowed to tell businesses who they can and cannot serve 
and/or have in their business - especially with fines attached. That is wrong and tyrannical and we have moved passed these such 
things in this country. Please, respect the right for each person to choose if they would like to wear a mask. Currently, there is no 
mask mandate, and choosing to wear or not wear a mask is exactly what your constituents have been doing in the meantime. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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